

Andy Beshear Governor

## KENTUCKY BOXING AND WRESTLING COMMISSION

500 Mero Street, 218 NC Frankfort, KY 40601 Phone: (502) 564-0085 Fax: (502) 564-3969 kbwa.ky.gov Kerry B. Harvey Secretary

Jason Paul Smith Chairman

## **MEMORANDUM**

**Date:** Feb. 10, 2021

**To:** All Promoters

From: Matt Byrd, Executive Director, Ky. Boxing & Wrestling Commission

**Subject:** COVID-19 Emergency Restrictions

In continuation of our response to lessen the impact of the COVID-19 emergency and to protect and safeguard the public health, safety, and welfare of the citizens of the Commonwealth of Kentucky, it is necessary to adjust certain KBWC-related rules on a temporary and short-term basis.

This memo updates information regarding temporary restrictions for boxing and wrestling in the Commonwealth.

Restrictions beginning Feb. 10, 2021:

- Capacity of all venues will be limited to 50% of the maximum allowed capacity;
- Sale of food and non-alcoholic beverages are now permitted;
- Food and beverages must be consumed outside the area designated for event seating - that is, in a separate room or outdoors;
- Alcohol sales will remain prohibited; and
- These restrictions will take effect immediately on Feb. 10, 2021, and will remain in place until further notice.

We regret that public health concerns affect your business and look forward to the day when these restrictions are unnecessary. Until then, events under our jurisdiction must comply with the rules. We will enforce the restrictions, but we are happy to work with you to help you understand and comply with the requirements. For questions, please email us at <a href="mailto:kbwc@ky.gov">kbwc@ky.gov</a>.

Thank you.

